
TMHS PAC
Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, April 28, 2009
7:00PM – HS Guidance Office

Attendees:   Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Sheila Fabiano, Denise Trevor, 
Bette Lewin, Stacy Downing, Lisa Kuegler, Eileen Osbourne & Jackie 
Moose

Introductions & Welcome

Minutes from the 3/30/09 meeting were reviewed and accepted.

Treasurer’s Report
Sheila Fabiano provided all attendees with a copy of the Treasurer’s Report 
as well as the Income Statement for Team Trivia Night.  Nearly $6,000 was 
made at this event.  Both items were reviewed and accepted.  Copies are 
available upon request.

Adopt-a-Classroom
A total of 36 teachers from TMHS have signed up for this program.

Enrichment
The Travis Roy presentation was well received.  There were some audio 
issues, however, as our speaker system was not sufficient.  There is interest 
in bringing him back next year.

Student Forum
This was held twice this year.  The PAC will reimburse for the food when 
the receipts are received.
 
Sign
Discussion for this is tabled until the May 18th PAC meeting.

Student Trivia Night
This event will be held on Saturday, October 17, 2009 at the Senior Center. 
There will be one adult chaperone at each table.  Pizza and soda will be 
served.  Diane and Maura will meet with the student groups and Eileen will 
discuss with the staff ideas for raffles.  



Applefest 2009
Diane needs help with ideas on where to advertise for this event other than 
in the newspaper.  Anyone with any thoughts on the subject please contact 
her at dunlevy40@comast.net   

Scholarships
There are currently 2 unclaimed scholarships – Diane will follow-up.  She 
will also contact the scholarship committee to set up a meeting.

Misc.
The PAC voted on the following:

• A unanimous vote to donate $300 for misc. school supplies to be 
purchased by Diane and Maura. 

• A unanimous vote to cover the shortfall of $800 to purchase 
responders*

• A unanimous vote for the $1000 set aside for the security system 
to be rolled back into the general fund

• A unanimous vote to spend $3,000 to bring the Cara Filler 
program back next year for all grade levels.

• A unanimous vote to spend $1500 for three air conditioning units 
for the library

*The responders work in conjunction with the Smartboards.  Students are 
able to answer questions from the teacher with the units.  A grant for $1600 
was obtained by Patty Lally and $800 more is needed to cover the full cost 
of 32 units.    

The next PAC meeting will be held on Monday, May 18th at 7:00PM in the 
TMHS guidance office. 

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jackie Moose, Secretary
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